
I find it incredible that after making many improvements to the community use of the Firs Farm 
open space that it should be proposed to remove part of it to build a Crematorium and I object. 
Surely there would be room in Edmonton Cemetery close to the A10 or other such places if an 
additional crematorium is required.
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